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December 14, 2023  
  
Mr. Alan May & Mr. Ross Gouin 
Vermont Agency of Transportation  
1 National Life Drive, Montpelier, VT 05633  
  
Dear Mr. May & Mr. Gouin,  
  
The Rutland Regional Planning Commission (RRPC) is pleased to offer its support for the Town of 

Clarendon’s Better Roads Category B Grant for culvert replacement and stone lined ditching on Bump 

Road. 

 

The proposed work on Bump Road will replace the existing undersized corrugated steel culvert 

with a new 36”x40” culvert structure that meets current design standards and has an appropriate 

bankfull width. The project will also replace an undersized plastic corrugated driveway culvert 

with a new 18”x20” structure. These two structures, in concert with the creation of new stone-

lined ditches will improve water quality by reducing erosion and sediment runoff into Mill River, 

a tributary of Otter Creek.   

 

The RRPC fully supports the Town and strongly encourages VTrans to fund the Bump Road Project. Thank 

you for the consideration and supporting our community partners.   

  
Thank You,  

  
Ethan Pepin  
Transportation Planner  
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